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January 10, 2015 

 

Hello from Mill Race Golf Course! We hope you had a great Christmas and New Years.   Thank 

you for your support in the past 9 years and we look forward to serving you in 2015.   Impossible 

to believe, but we are starting our 10th season as owners of Mill Race!  We are thankful for the 

great friendships we have made!   

 

It is time to think about memberships for 2015.  Membership rates remain the same for this year, 

and we will again offer an early bird discount if we receive your membership by Saturday, Feb. 

7. 

 

Please complete the included form and mail with your check to Mill Race Golf Course.  You 

may either use the business address or our home address which is 9340 E Bacon Rd., Hillsdale 

MI.  49242.   

 

Remember to check out our website and Facebook page. Thank you and please call or email if 

you have any questions at all.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim and Nancy 

(517) 425-8736 

(517) 849-9439 

millrace2006@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 


